From: <u>PlanningCommission</u>

To: Henry Cate

Subject: RE: Subject: Please allow the variance at 2133 Santa Cruz Avenue

Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:50:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

image003.png

Hello,

Thank you for your email regarding 2133 Santa Cruz Avenue. Your email will be distributed to the Planning Commission for tonight's meeting.

Regards,

Planning Division

Community Development Department 1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 O: 408.615.2450 www.SantaClaraCA.gov

From: Henry Cate <hcate3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:23 PM

To: PlanningCommission <PLANNINGCOMMISSION@santaclaraca.gov> **Subject:** Subject: Please allow the variance at 2133 Santa Cruz Avenue

I ask the Planning Commission to please allow the Bissmans their variance so they can upgrade their house.

I live in the neighborhood and was out walking with my son yesterday when I noticed a flyer on this issue.

In reading the Bissman's petition I find it to be very reasonable. They are only asking for a small amount of leeway.

Please allow the Bissmans to proceed with improving their house.

Thank you.

```
* * * * Henry Cate III < hcate3@gmail.com> * * * *
Silent gratitude isn't much use to anyone.
-Gladys Bronwyn Stern, writer (1890-1973)
```